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COMMONWEALTH TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

WORKSHOP  

VDOT Central Auditorium 
1221 East Broad Street 

Richmond, VA  

November 17, 2004  

11:30 a.m.  

ADDRESS BY GOVERNOR MARK R. WARNER TO THE CTB  

Approximately 12:00 noon  

1. Quarterly Report - Reauthorization 
- Mary Lynn Tischer, Ph.D., Advisor to Governor on Transportation  

2. Presentation of the Phase 3 and Final VTrans Report  
- Ralph M. Davis, Deputy Secretary of Transportation 
- Dr. Tischer  

3. Quarterly Report - Business Trends (Finances & Contracts) 
- Karen J. Rae, Director, DRPT  

Approximately 1:00 p.m. 
Box lunches for CTB and Senior Staff  

Approximately 2:00 p.m.  

4. Statement of Economic Interest/Conflict of Interest Training 
- Richard Walton, Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Chief of the Transportation Section of the Office of the Attorney General  

5. Status Report on the Update of the Six-Year Improvement 
Program. 
- Barbara W. Reese, VDOT CFO  

6. I-66 Inside the Beltway Overview  
- Theresa L. DeFore, PE, Project Manager 

# # # 

  Español 
VDOT Mapas
Participación 
pública
Precalificación
Política de 
privacidad
Legislación sobre 
ciclismo 
Archivos con 
formato PDF 
Adobe® 

  Commuter & 
Traveler

Road Conditions
Travel Advisories
Highway 
Helpline
High Occupancy 
Vehicles (HOV) 
Lanes
Smart Tag / E-Z 
Pass
Driver's License 
Info Dept. of 
Motor Vehicles
Scenic Byways
Trip Planner
Traffic Cameras

  Business User
Traffic Data 
Request for 
Proposals
RFP Results
Request for 
Quotes
Construction & 
Maintenance 
Contracting
Bid Results
Disadvantaged 
Business 
Enterprise 
Certification




